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July 18, 2019 
 
 
RE: Update From Leadership of the Ohio Society of Pathologists: Governor DeWine: Line-Item 
 Veto Removing All Out-of-Network (OON) Billing Language 
 
Dear OSP members: 
 
The Ohio budget was signed by Governor DeWine this morning. He did a line item veto, taking out 
ALL out-of-network (OON) billing language before signing. A legislative over-ride is possible, but, 
hopefully, not likely.  
 
Wanted to say thank you to our membership, since Ohio pathologists sent out nearly 700 emails to 
the House and Senate conferees. I can’t help but think that was a factor! It really is important to 
respond to Action Alerts when we get them. 
 
Also, want you to know that OSMA and CAP both did a lot of work on our behalf. If you aren’t 
currently members of these organizations, please reconsider. 
 
Lori 
 
Lori J. Elwood, M.D. 
President, Ohio Society of Pathologists 
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Medical Director of Laboratory 
Licking Memorial Health Systems 
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